
Urgent Business - Deanes School Call in 
 
On Thursday 7 November, Cabinet agreed the recommendations of the Cabinet 
Member for Education and Lifelong Learning to discontinue the Deanes School. 
 
This decision has been called in.  With the agreement of the Chairman any call-ins will 
be dealt with as a matter of urgent business at the People and Families Scrutiny 
Committee meeting on 14 November.  Relevant papers will be published as soon as 
possible. 


